Dear Parents / Carers,
For homework this week, your child has:
· Maths sheets relating to our current class topic,
· A reading comprehension 
· Research for our Geography topic (if you have not already done so, bring in your research of the Antarctic linked to location, climate and biome, including details of animals and plant life as part of the biome) and  
· Spellings, which are part of the year 5 & 6 statutory spelling list and linked to our current class work. They need to learn the spellings for testing next week and put them into sentences.  
explanation
familiar
symbol
immediately 
sufficient
encapsulate – our word of the week
We are also attaching an information sheet about how your child can become a Walrus Detective to help the WWF and the British Antarctic Survey see the impact of climate change. We have discussed this with the children in class.
Homework needs to be returned on Wednesday 25th November. 
If you have any questions regarding the homework, please let me know. 
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Miss McDaid
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